
 

 

July 1, 2025 

VIA E-FILING 

Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 

 

 
Re: Update on Plum Creek Wind Farm’s Upstream Ownership  

MPUC Docket No.: IP-6997/WS-18-700 

Dear Mr. Seuffert: 

Pursuant to Section 14 of Plum Creek Wind Farm’s (“Plum Creek”) permit issued by the Minnesota Public 
Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) on May 18, 2023, Docket No. IP-6997/WS-18-700, this notice 
is submitted to inform the Commission of a change in ownership of Plum Creek’s owner.  

On May 30, 2025, National Grid Renewables, LLC was acquired by Brookfield Asset Management and its 
institutional partners.  As a result of that acquisition, National Grid Renewables’ company name changed 
to Geronimo Power, LLC (“Geronimo”).  Geronimo, formerly known as National Grid Renewables, 
remains the owner of Plum Creek.  Accordingly, the acquisition constituted a change in the majority interest 
of the owners of Plum Creek.   This transaction is an important step in delivering National Grid’s focus on 
networks and streamline its business. 

Please let me know if the Commission requires any additional information. 

Sincerely, 
 
FREDRIKSON & BYRON, P.A. 
 
/s/ Jeremy P. Duehr 
 
Jeremy P. Duehr 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7413 
Email:  jduehr@fredlaw.com 


